
Parent Advisory Council Report
March 25, 2022

The Parent Advisory Council (PAC) met on Friday, March 17 at 3 pm.  Members of the council
consist of Ms. Mariecor Agravante, Ms. Teresa Cabral, Ms. Renee Cervantez, Ms. Galit Gordon,
Ms. Samantha Herrod (Chair), Ms. Brianne Manning, Ms. Ty Metztli, Ms. Leah Smith, and Ms.
Roann Vanderwath.

Ms. Brenner provided the Staff Report.

Under New Business, Ms. Brenner facilitated a discussion on the LCAP. The council discussed
ways to increase participation in state testing at Compass. Ms. Brenner and the council discussed
the Loud and Proud scholarship program for the class of 2023. Also under New Business, the
council discussed ways to promote the P.A.C. for 2023.

Draft minutes can be found on BoardonTrack. The next Parent Advisory Council meeting will be
held on Friday, May 12, 2023, at 3 pm.

Respectfully Submitted,

Mrs. Samantha Herrod
Parent Advisory Council Chair


